
Hello everyone, 
 

It is about time I sent an email update! I appreciate 
everyone that is praying for this trip to Kenya, Africa. 
The prayers of God's people are what makes this trip 
possible and keeps the team safe. Thank you so 
much. 
 
Richard is in Kenya with Pam Nelson and Kathy 
Henry. Pam and Kathy have a ladies ministry called 
KP Duty. Pam does the speaking and Kathy does the 
music and everyone is loving these ladies. They went 
to Uganda and Tanzania and are now back in Kenya. 
The ladies will be heading home on March 18 and 
Richard will be staying another month. Here is a little 

plug for KP Duty: If you would like them to 
come and share at your church, there is 
some information on our web site: 
pumpministries.org 
 
I was able to Skype with Richard this 
morning and he said everything is going 
good. He was asked to do a funeral for a 
pastor's son this morning. Richard said he 

was 18. Please pray 
for this family.  
 
The team was able 
to spend some time at the orphanage. I have added some 
pictures. The third one is of the children singing. It is a video but I 
am not sure if I can send it as that. You might just get the picture. 
The backpacks that the children are holding were donated by the 
Venus Evangelical Church in PA. They had school supplies in 
them. The children were so excited! The new buildings for the 
new orphanage are coming along well. I think things are pretty 
much done except some separate dorms for sleeping. We are so 
blessed to see God moving on behalf of the children. 
 
Thank you all again for how you help this ministry and for your 
service to our Lord, Jesus Christ. Great things are happening 
around the world because of you!  
 

God bless you today and always. 
In Christ, 
Tammy Weagraff 
PUMP Ministries, Inc. 


